From: Meabhann Crowe <mcrowe @ mkoireland.ie>

Sent: Thursday 30 March 2023 15:42

To: Niamh Thornton < >; 5'0S <sids@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Eoin McCarthy <emccarthy@mbkoireland.ie>; Fergal Connolly <fconnolly@mbkoireland.ie>
Subject: 190114 - Glenard WF SID ABP-312659

Importance: High

Hello Niamh,

| refer to the Glenard wind farm SID application currently under consideration (ABP-312659-22). MKO received
correspondence from An Bord Pleandla (ABP) dated the 20th of March 2023 regarding planning application,
inviting the applicant to make a submission on the observations received in relation to the application. The
timeline associated with issuing such a response to ABP as set out in the letter is ‘not later than 10th April,
2023’. MKO have been instructed by the applicant to seek an extension to this deadline to not later than
5:30pm on the 28th of April 2023 to facilitate the team responding fully to the matters raised in the
submissions, and taking account of the easter holidays which fall within the response period.

We would be grateful if the Board could consider this request as a matter of urgency and confirm the
extension date sought is acceptable. If possible, we would appreciate if a response were issued in both letter
and email format.

Kind regards,
Meabhann

Meabhann Crowe, MRTPI
Project Planner

Tuam Road, Galway, H91 VW84
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